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FLORIDA NURSERY, GROWERS and LANDSCAPE ASSOCIATION

September 26, 2014

Ms. Carmen Olazabal

City Manager

City of Coral Gables

405 Biltmore Way, 1* Floor
Coral Gables, FL 33134

Re: Permit exemption request
Dear Ms. Olazabal:

I am writing on behalf of the Miami Dade Florida Nursery, Growers and Landscape Association.
We respectfully request an exemption from a permit for our annual palm show to be held at the
Montgomery Botanical Center at 11901 Old Cutler Road in Coral Gables. The event will be held
October 25" and 26", 2014 from 9:30 AM to 4:30 PM.

The MDFNGLA is a non-profit organization. FNGLA is the oldest and largest association of its
k1nd in the State of Florida, celebrating 62 years of industry representation. FNGLA targets the
“heeds of Florida's environmental horticultural industry from growers of plant material, retailers
and wholesalers, to landscape professionals, allied suppliers, etc.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Jeff DeMott
President
MDFNGLA
Approved by:
Carmen Olazabal, City Manager

Date:
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